

## RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 14 April 2021 15:00 UTC

### Action Items

1. Review of Action Items from 7 April Meeting
  - AI: FB to send a note to Liman to remind him of the note he was going to draft in relation to suggesting root ops meetings by using ICANN resources to discuss the GWG progress.
2. [Draft Agenda](#) for RSSAC May Meeting
3. ICANN71 Virtual Policy Forum Planning
  - AI: FB to send a note to Ken Renard, Abdulkarim Oloyede, and Lars-Johan Liman to check whether they would need meeting slots at ICANN71 in order to advance their work items.
    - a. Block Schedule and Plenary Topic Proposals
    - b. [Draft RSSAC ICANN71 Schedule](#)
4. [Considerations for RSO Consultations on RSS GWG Work](#)
  - AI: SS to send the Considerations document to Hiro, Liman, and Brad; to remind that this support was requested from the staff, asking them to pick from the various support options available on the draft and provide feedback.
5. AOB
  - a. Board Advice Register Update
  - b. Summary of Action Items